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As a director of the Oulu University Teacher Training School, Finland, 

I am very pleased and proud of the SDGsAction! project. 

The project helped us to develop our UNESCO school in many ways, 

including curriculum development, STEAM subjects, international networking 

(staff, students) and language enhancement. We also found new ways how to apply 

digital technology in pedagogical context. Erasmus+, eTwinning and Unesco -activies 

also fruitfully supported our practical work as teacher trainers. Furthermore, 

eTwinning 2021–2022 status was received for our school, thanks to the project. 

I want to express my gratitude to our coordinator MEd Raija Kärkkäinen 

for her excellent job in this project! 

Oulu, Finland, October 6, 2021 

 

 

 

Dr. Kari Kumpulainen 

Director of Oulu University Teacher Training School 

  

 

http://www.nk.oulu.fi/
mailto:kari.kumpulainen@oulu.fi

